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Parish office Monday to Friday 9.30am to 12.30pm Email judesparishoffice@eircom.net    web www.stjudesparish.net  

� 
Recently Deceased  

Donal Looney  

Ann Molloy  
Terry Heelan 

Bernard Wheling  
Jack Wilson  

Patrick Barry  
Lena Shawe  

Eily Mulrooney  
 

Anniversaries  
 

Michael Moody  
Jim Coughlan  

Kathleen & Eugene Ahern 
Dan Herlihy  
Jack Ryan  

Joan Gilroy  

Michael Larkin 
Patrick Fox  

Anthony Pelosi  
 

Months Mind 

Fergal Lyons 
Lily Crowe  
Tom Farrell  

May they Rest In Peace  

 
St MacDara’s parents association invites 

you to attend a talk entitled  
“Your Child and the 
Internet “ 
Guest Speaker Eric Clarke  
Venue St Mac Dara’s 

College 
Date Wed 25th Feb 
Time 8.00  
All are welcome  

Refreshments will be served  
 

The Local Conference of the St Vincent 

De Paul acknowledges with thanks the 
sum of €1800 taken up at its monthly 
outdoor collection here last weekend 

St Jude’s Summer Project  
Any Adult/Parent who wishes to help or 
participate with their children require 

Garda vetting  
Contact Monica 087 9247782 
Or Ann Marie 087-1372167 
 

PARISH TRIP TO MEDJUGORJE 

 

A group from the parish will be travelling 

on the 16
th
 May 2009 booking deposits of 

€100 now required to secure places.  Further 

details are on notice board in Church Porch  

   

Holy Hour Sunday 22nd 

February 3.30pm to 

4.30pm.The Pioneer 

Association invites you to a 
Holy Hour on Temperance 

Sunday in St. Jude's  Church from 

3.30pm to 4.30pm to pray for our 

young  people their families and all 

those  who suffer as a result of 
alcohol and drug abuse. If you would 

like to take a Temporary Pledge for 

Lent you can sign our register 

afterwards. 

 

 

 The Pilates Room  

6 Week Pilates Course 

starting  
23/25/26th Feb Fee €75 

Venue: St Judes Pastoral Centre  

Templeogue  

Applications see bookings on 

www.pilatesroom.ie  

Mon 7-8 level 3 8-9 level 2 

New Class Wed 10-11 

 Beg/mixed ability  

Thurs 7-8 level 1 8-9 level 1-2 

Phone Keri 087 4169739 or check 

website for information & availability 

Full range of St Patrick’s Day, 
Mother’s Day, Easter, Communion & 

Confirmation Cards & gifts now 

available in the Parish Office  
Financial News  

Share €1150 

House to House €1800 

 

Accord Annual Collection  

This Weekend’s second collection will 

be for Accord and will replace the 

usual Share Collection  

 

 

Taize Mass  

Next Sunday Feb 22
nd

 at 

7.30pm 

Celebrant Fr Ciaran 

Enright  

All are welcome  

Please use Rossmore Entrance  
 

Templeogue United – Talent 

Competition for adults and children 

on Sunday afternoons from 22
nd

 Feb 

– 5
th

 April  

Details & Entry Forms from Peter  
086-0545915 or Brian 087-2472326 

 

St Joseph’s Young Priest Society  
The monthly meeting of the Parish branch 
of St. Joseph’s takes place on Thursday 
next 19

th
 Feb  (Third Thursday of the 

month) after the 10.00am Mass  in the 
Pastoral Centre 

 
We will be running a series of Lenten 
Reflections each Thursday evening 
during Lent venue will be decided 
depending on the numbers. if you 
would like to attend please leave your 
name into the Parish Office before 
Monday 23

rd   
Feb. further details to 

follow  

 

Attention all Young 
People aged  

12-18 years  

Are you interested 

in joining a Youth 

Café in 

Templeogue? 

Do you live or go to school in area? 

Tuesday nights 

 12-14 year olds  

7.30 To 9.30pm 

Thursday nights  

15-18 year olds 

 8 to 10.00pm  

Registration night on Tuesday 24th 

Feb @ 8.pm  

Venue St Michael’s House  

Who: Young people aged 
12-18 

&parents/guardians  

(Under 15’s must be 

accompanied by 

parents/guardians)  

Registration Fee 

 €15 person or €25 family  

Contact Pamela Kearns  

Tel 087 7756718 

Muriel Dignam  

Tel 087 6624489 
 

 
 

Damage to Pews in Church  
We would like to draw your attention 

to the fact that we have noticed that 

some of the seats in the church have 

become quite badly scrapped we 

would ask parishioners to refrain 
from allowing young children to 

bring toys with sharp edges to Mass 

which may damage the pews. 

Thanking you for your cooperation  


